
Reviews are meetings which Social Services must 
hold for all young people who are in care. 
Reviews are to agree your Care Plan and to make 
sure everyone is keeping to the plan. 
 
 

Your Review 

Your IRO will plan YOUR REVIEW but you 
can run your own meeting if you want 
to (with our help if you want). 
 
The other people who may be there are: 
 
• Your parents/relative 
 
• Your carers 
 
• Your social worker/Key worker 
 
• Your teacher 
 
• Children's Rights 
 
 
 
 

 
This is your meeting. 
 
It is important that you are there so 
that everyone can think about what 
you have to say about any decisions 
that are made. 
 
 

You should have a say about who is invited and who you do not 

want to be at the meeting. You can ask to have someone to help 

you at your review. 

 


